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Location 701 W North Ave, Melrose Park, IL 60160 

Contacts Gottlieb SUBI contacts:  
• Monica Komorowski, MD 

o mkomoro@lumc.edu  
 
Medical Student Coordinator: Karen Bailey 
•  708-538-4907; karen.bailey@luhs.org  

 
Parking Please contact Karen Bailey for parking information.  

Reporting Time & 
Location 

Please report to Karen Bailey in the Medical Staff Office located on the 1st Floor 
(enter through entrance 4, make a left in the hallway, pass a set of restrooms, 
next door is the Medical Office). Be sure to have your Loyola ID with you. 

Food The hospital cafeteria is located in the basement. There is also a sandwich shop by the gift 
store and a Farmer’s Fridge in the same area. 

Conferences/Location Check with your team. 

Storage/Locker Location  

Study/Rest Area  

Site Expectations Students will have the opportunity to rotate one-on-one with a hospitalist at 
Gottlieb Memorial Hospital on the general medicine inpatient service. Gottlieb is a 
community hospital within the Loyola system and will provide the students 
exposure to the practice of medicine in the community setting. Students will 
manage their own patients under direct supervision of the hospitalist, which will 
include admitting, discharging and day-to-day management and decision-making. 
The student will have mid rotation and end rotation evaluations. Students will 
work with 2-4 different attendings over the four weeks who may have differing 
styles. This rotation is meant for students who are interested in internal medicine, 
family medicine, primary care, or who may be doing an internal medicine 
preliminary year. 

 

Wards SubInternship Clerkship 
Gottlieb Memorial Hospital 
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